
Request for Proposal (RFP) 
Simple Energy Pvt. Ltd. (SEPL) is pursuing several distributed solar rooftop projects in various locations of Nepal. 
SEPL intends to develop up to 8 MW solar rooftop projects within next 15 months. For the installation of 
distributed PV solar projects SEPL requests for RFP from the interested installation contractors for the first 500 KW 
sub-project. 

 
Interested bidder may write to the email address provided below for the RFP document. Application 
documentation must be delivered in email within 12th April 2022, hard copy will not be accepted. 
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